
[image: image1.png]GOMELDON

PRIMARY SCHOOL



​​​​
                             Gomeldon Primary School

                    Gomeldon

                   Salisbury                    

Wiltshire
                  SP4 6JZ

 Telephone: 01980 611370
Email: admin@gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk
23rd September 2022

Dear Parents,

“I try to have reasonably happy endings because I would hate any child to be cast down in gloom and despair; I want to show them you can find a way out of it.” ― Jacqueline Wilson
Stars of the week

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash – Tahny for great confidence in Ash Class

Oak - Sophie and Ordway for their brilliant reading in church

Beech - Amelia for settling in with such a positive attitude

Chestnut – Melody for settling in also with such a positive attitude

Sycamore - Rosie for her great friendships in Sycamore Class

We have had another busy week, cramming five days into four days, but our pupils have coped really well and continue to make this a special learning environment.

Harvest Assembly

We enjoyed a lovely Harvest Assembly on Thursday. The children enjoyed the walk and it was lovely to hear the whole school sing in public once more. Thank you so much for the produce donations for the Trussell Trust.

Vacancy

Please could you help us, we expect to be losing a lunchtime supervisor soon and would love to fill the post with someone we know. If you are interested in applying for the post please contact me at school for further details – Thank you.
Dame Jacqueline Wilson

Sycamore and Chestnut class really enjoyed meeting Jacqueline Wilson earlier today. She spoke without notes or slides for 45 minutes and gave us an insight into the craft behind her stories. My thanks to Mrs Carter for the generous invite for our pupils.
Open Afternoon
Our next open afternoon will be on Thursday 29th September from 2.30 pm until 3 pm. You are warmly invited to visit the classrooms to share in your child’s learning. 
Textile Bank

Our textile bank (at the back of Chestnut Class) is available and we do receive a small amount of commission based on the weight of collection, so if you are having a sort out please donate clothing, shoes, handbags and belts. Thank you. 
Have a good weekend.
Paddy Macey and team


